
8th Grade 
Career & 
Academic 
Planning 
Conference 

By all, for all.  

RIVER BLUFF  
MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Where can I get more 
information? 

My  

CAP Conference  

is scheduled for: 

 

_____________ 

Date 

 

______________ 

Time 

 

 

 

 
 

It is the policy of the Stoughton Area School District that no 
person may be denied admission to any public school in this 
District or be denied participation in, be denied the benefits 

of, or be discriminated against in any curricular, extra-
curricular, pupil service, recreational, or other program or 

activity because of the person's sex, race, national origin, 
ancestry, creed, religion, pregnancy, marital or parental 

status, sexual orientation, or physical, mental, emotional, or 

learning disability as required by Wis. Stat. § 118.13.  This 
policy also prohibits discrimination as defined by Title IX of 

the Education Amendments of 1972 (sex), Title VI of the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964 (race and national origin), and 

Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973. 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to talking with you 

about your student’s CAP Conference! 

 

Please feel free to contact us: 

 

Lisa Koenecke, School Counselor, A-K 

E-mail:  Lisa.Koenecke@stoughton.k12.wi.us 

Phone:  608.877.5511 

 

Judy Christensen, School Counselor, L-Z 

E-mail:  Judy.Christensen@stoughton.k12.wi.us 

Phone:  608.877.5512 



What are the  
benefits of the  

CAP Conference? 

Students take responsibility for  

      their future 

Guardians feel more informed  

      and involved 

Student apprehension about school 

and future goals is reduced 

Students and guardians can begin 

the process of planning for the  

      future 

CAP Conferences will be held between 

October through January,  

during the school day. 

What is a CAP 
Conference? 

A positive-focused,  

30 minute meeting  

for all 8th grade  

students and their guardians to  

discuss progress toward each  

student’s personal/social,  

academic, and career  

Who will attend a 
CAP Conference? 

Students will attend their CAP  

conference with their 

guardian(s) and a River Bluff  

school counselor. 

When can I expect  
to have a  

CAP Conference? 

All CAP Conferences will be held at 

River Bluff  

Middle School 

Where will the CAP 
Conference be held? 

Why should we attend our  
CAP Conference? 

 

To learn about your student’s strengths, 

hopes, and dreams for the future. 

To understand how to navigate the 

transition to high school. 

To learn about WisCareers, a web-

based career planning tool. 

To understand the connection between 

academic development and the future. 

To address any questions you may have 

about your student’s individual  

      learning plan. 

 
To begin planning for a  

bright future! 

CAP Conferencing:  
Support in answering  

the questions... 

 

Who am I? 

Where have I been? 

Where am I going? 

What will I need to get there? 

How can I help myself? 

Who helps me and how? 


